
From: Doug Appeldoorn 
To: Toronto East York Community Council 
Subject: Extension of Liquor License Outside/SOP 
Date: May 17, 2018 3:30:50 PM 

Hi There,
 
I just got off the phone with the Municipal Clerk's Office and they advised me to send this

 email.
 

We are planning a Canada Day BBQ out in front of our Brewery at 90 Cawthra Ave, Unit 101.

 We have applied for an SOP and were informed that we need a letter stating that this is an

 event of "municipal significance". Here is the information requested:
 

Name: People's Pint Canada Day BBQ
 
Date: Sunday July 1st, 2018
 
Hours: 11am to 10pm
 
Contact: Doug Appeldoorn, 416-918-5295, doug@peoplespint.com
 

We already have an existing liquor license, we are requesting an extension of our area to the
 outdoor space directly in front of our brewery. 

The AGCO says we need to have this approval 30 days prior to the event. Please let me know
 if there is anything else I need to provide. 
Thank you, 

Doug Appeldoorn 
Master Beer Sommelier & Owner 
People's Pint Brewing Company 
90 Cawthra Ave, Unit 101 
Toronto, ON M6N 3C2 
Cell: 416-918-5295 
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